



Name: _____

Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...

Tel: 034 200 9294

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 6 – PEOPLE AND WORK

VOCABULARY 2

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

A. VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	sleeve (n)	tay áo	12	experiment (n)	cuộc thí nghiệm
2	stripe (n)	sọc vằn	13	gravity (n)	trọng lực
3	inside pocket (n.phr.)	túi áo trong	14	exploration (n)	sự thám hiểm
4	zip (n)	khóa kéo	15	risky (adj)	rủi ro, mạo hiểm
5	waterproof material (n.phr.)	vật liệu chống thấm nước	16	enthusiastic (adj)	đầy nhiệt tình
6	trainers (n)	giày thể thao	17	adventurous (adj)	thích phiêu lưu
7	wonky (adj)	lỏng lẻo, không vững chắc	18	hardworking (adj)	chăm chỉ
8	light (n)	đèn	19	fit (adj)	mạnh khỏe
9	belt with pockets	thắt lưng có túi	20	confident (adj)	tự tin
10	alarm (n)	thiết bị báo động	21	zookeeper (n)	người trông sở thú
11	spacewalk (n)	sự chuyển động trong không gian bên ngoài con tàu vũ trụ	22	acrobat (n)	diễn viên nhào lộn

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ; n.phr = noun phrase: cụm danh từ*

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

I. Circle the correct answer.

0. We compared our product with the leading _____.

(A) brands

B. comp

C. butler

1. The legs of this chair are a bit _____.

A. adventurous

B. wonky

C. confident

2. Some people believe that _____ on animals should be banned.
A. experiments B. alarm C. explorations
3. Instead of staying in the hotel all the time, we wanted to go out and be _____.
A. fit B. wonky C. adventurous
4. As the _____ went down, the audience grew quiet.
A. sleeves B. lights C. trainers
5. They don't sound _____ about the future of the industry.
A. confident B. risky C. hardworking

II. Put the letters in brackets into the correct order to complete the sentences.

0. They live in the posh (O H S P) part of town.
1. Their _____ (P A L S A E K C W) lasted 4 hours and 17 minutes.
2. He took a thick envelope from a/an _____ (I S E N D I) pocket and handed it to me.
3. The zebra is a wild African horse with black and white _____ (T R E S S I P).
4. Some _____ (O K R Z E E S O P E) train the animals to make caring for them easier.
5. It's _____ (R I Y S K) to buy a car without some good advice.

III. Fill in the blanks with the given words in the box. Change the form of the words if necessary.

zip	waste	sleeve	acrobat	hardworking	alarm
-----	-------	--------	---------	-------------	-------

0. I think study guide is a waste of money.
1. The _____ of my jacket got caught on the door handle and ripped (rách).
2. The _____ balanced himself on the high rope.
3. By the time the _____ was raised, the intruders (kẻ đột nhập) had escaped.
4. If you force the _____, it'll break.
5. We want to thank our _____ volunteers.

IV. Match to make meaningful sentences.

0. It is awesome to see	a. these magnificent creatures in flight.
1. Livingstone was the first European	b. or you'll get them dirty.
2. He's jogging round the park every	c. playing tennis because of his wonky knee.
3. You'd better roll your sleeves up	d. to make an exploration of the Zambezi River.
4. He may have to stop	e. the party - don't you want to go tonight?
5. You don't seem very enthusiastic about	f. morning in an effort to get fit for the football season.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

V. Circle the underlined parts that need correction and correct them.

0. We brought some sheels home from the beach. → _____ shells _____
A (B) C
1. She was in a relaxed and confident mood. → _____
A B C
2. Graveti pulls objects together. → _____
A B C

3. The 30 subjects in each experment were divided into two groups. → _____
A B C
4. It was an hour before the litghs came on again. → _____
A B C
5. Many teachers would like to be more adventrous and creative. → _____
A B C

VI. Match the words with the correct definitions.

0. <i>sleeve</i>	a. <i>a part of a piece of clothing that covers all or part of your arm</i>
1. enthusiastic	b. the act of travelling through a place in order to find out about it or look for something in it
2. exploration	c. a long narrow line of colour, that is a different colour from the areas next to it
3. acrobat	d. involving the possibility of something bad happening
4. stripe	e. feeling or showing a lot of excitement and interest about somebody/something
5. risky	f. a person who performs difficult acts such as balancing on high ropes, especially at a circus

$\theta - a$	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
--------------	----	----	----	----	----

VII. Make sentences with these words/ phrases. Change the form of the words/ phrases if necessary.

<i>informal</i>	zookeeper	spacewalk	belt with pockets	waterproof material	gravity
-----------------	-----------	-----------	-------------------	---------------------	---------

0. *The atmosphere at work is fairly informal*
- 1.
- 2.
- 3.
- 4.
- 5.

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

Part 3

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Jessica Hail – Comedian

I've always enjoyed performing and making people laugh. When I was at school, I used to annoy some of my teachers as I was always telling jokes in class. All my classmates used to laugh a lot and I had a great time.

When I left school, I got a job in a fast food restaurant during the day and took acting classes in the evening. I also started performing in theatres at the weekends. Sometimes the audience loved me, but other times nobody laughed at my jokes. That was the worst feeling in the world.



After two or three years, I appeared on TV a few times and became better known. I finally got a part in a TV comedy show and I've worked on TV ever since. I still do theatre work, and although it's harder than being on TV, I enjoy it much more. During those years when I performed in theatres, I learned so much. It was great to start performing while I was still young. It gave me a lot of experience and it helped me become confident on stage.

It isn't easy to keep on being successful because it's so difficult trying to think of new ideas all the time. When I can't think of anything to write about, I get very miserable. Then I usually go for a walk. Walking is a great way to relax and it also helps you to think. I can go out for a walk in the morning with no ideas in my head. When I return, my head is full of them and I can't wait to write them down!

As well as walking, mountain climbing and diving help me to relax, too. I'm planning a climbing trip to Nepal soon, which I'm really looking forward to! I'm sure I'll come back with a lot of new jokes and ideas. Inspiration is very important in my profession. If I'm inspired, I can create new performances and make people laugh out loud! It's fantastic. I think comedy is the cure for many things. It can take away your worries and help you relax.

11 What does Jessica say about her life at school?

- A Her friends were very funny.
- B She enjoyed performing for her classmates.
- C She disliked the teachers.
- D Her jokes were bad.

12 What did Jessica do when she left school?

- A She trained to be a teacher.
- B She started performing in a restaurant.
- C She got a job and studied acting.
- D She got a job in a theatre.

13 What does she say about her working life?

- A People have always enjoyed her performances.
- B Being on TV is the most difficult thing she's done.
- C Her first job was in a theatre.
- D She's worked in a variety of places.

14 Why does Jessica like walking?

- A It makes her laugh.
- B It helps her to get ideas.
- C It takes away her worries.
- D It allows her to empty her mind.

15 Which of the following is the best description of the writer?

A

The comedian who never stops laughing herself.

B

The funny person who loves her work but never has time to relax.

C

The successful comedian who is always looking for new ideas.

D

The popular star who loves being on TV more than anything else.

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4yRyKWkVJxg>

Part 3

 **06** For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write **one or two words** or a **number** or a **date** or a **time**.

You will hear a man talking to a class of students about a language course.

FRENCH FOR BEGINNERS

Class numbers:

- Minimum 8 students
- Maximum **14** _____ students

Day and time: Tuesday, 7.30 p.m. - **15** _____ p.m.

Place: Room 26, second floor (opposite the **16** _____)

Coursebook title: **17** _____ French

Price: £8 (if you order now, it will arrive on 1st **18** _____)

International evening: Each class will provide some **19** _____

I. Circle the correct answer.

1. The _____ teacher showed us some pictures about different kinds of birds.
A. chef B. science C. programmer
2. We were on the phone with a technical support _____.
A. engineer B. marine C. software
3. She used to work as a _____ in a big hotel in Johannesburg.
A. teacher B. chef C. vet
4. The increasing pollution threatens the _____ of the area.
A. postwoman B. biologist C. wildlife
5. Which _____ do you look for when choosing a car?
A. features B. vets C. biologists

II. Complete the sentences using REPORTED SPEECH.

1. "I'm ready for the meeting." – John says.
→ _____.
2. "Water boils at 100°C." – The teacher said.
→ _____.
3. "You should go to bed early." – Her mother tells her.
→ _____.
4. "The Sun rises in the East." – The teacher told the students.
→ _____.
5. "She's living in Paris for a few months." – Mary says.
→ _____.

Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 1 dòng.